
 
 
 
  
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 3D shapes: using the mathematical names for 3D shapes (sphere, cylinder, cone, cube, 
cuboid).   

 Describing the properties of 3D shapes and sorting them by their properties.   
  Making suggestions about what might be the items inside Santa’s sack by looking at the 

shapes.   
 Learning the nativity story.  
 The Nativity story, knowing that it is a story from the Bible. 
 Sequencing pictures from the Nativity using time related words such as first, next, after that and 

finally. 
 Writing labels, listening to the sounds and practising our letter formation on the garden paper. 
 Rehearsing our Christmas songs and dance ready for the production.  

 

Forest School 

Please remember your children need to wear shoes 

without laces.  It is really important (as the 

weather is getting colder) that children have hats 

and gloves and come to school in a warm coat.  They 

are outside for at least an hour and it gets very 

cold.  They would also benefit from having some 

spare socks in case their feet get wet. 

Please can you bring in… 

We would be very grateful of a small bauble, tinsel 
or tree decorations so we can decorate the real 
Christmas tree at Forest Rangers. 

Also any toy catalogues we can cut up, cardboard 
boxes, unwanted Christmas wrapping paper and 
Christmas trees for our classroom Grotto.  Thank 
you in anticipation! 

 

 

                 

The Scholastic Book Fair is returning to The 

Coppice on Monday 2nd December until 

Thursday 5th December. It will be held in the 

Infant hall each day between 3.15 and 

3.45pm. PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS IS CASH 

ONLY! Maybe you could pick up some 

Christmas presents?! 

Reception Tea towel 

We have designed a tea towel to raise money 
for further resources to support our learning. 
These are being sold for £4.50 each, please 
pay on parent pay.  These will be handed out 
on a Friday afternoon.  
These would make great stocking fillers for 
Christmas!  
 

 

Reminders:  

 Please return the nasal flu 
letters (this will be on 13th 
December). 

 Nativity performances.  Each child will be given 
2 tickets for the morning and 2 tickets for the 
afternoon performance.  

     RD – 16th December  

     RG – 17th December  

RT – 18th December.   
 

 PTA Christmas fayre is Friday 6th December 5-
7.30pm.  

 Reading books and record books need to be in 
school daily.  

WOW word: Nativity 

The birth of a person.  


